
From:  

Marcus Hecht  

Email:  

marcushecht@gmail.com  

Location:  

Woodlawn neighborhood in Portland  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

Fix & repair existing infrastructure, increase funding for local transit, increase cycling infrastructure to 
encourage more cycling, and do not expand freeways or otherwise add more automobile capacity. We 
desperately need to switch away from car-centric modes of transportation to more sustainable 
methods. I don’t want to live in a future of triple decker 10 lane freeways full of cars transporting single 
drivers. I’d rather live in a future of safe, reliable, & non-polluting transportation methods for everyone, 
and saving our planet rather than using up all resources & burning it to the ground.  
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